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LEGAL NOTICE 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of 

Rockville Centre (Village) will commence a public hearing on December 2, 2019 at 7:00 

pm, at the Eugene J. Murray Village Hall, One College Place, Rockville Centre, New York, 

with respect to proposed water consumption rates. 

The proposed rates are available for public inspection at the office of the Village 

Administrator, One College Place, Rockville Centre, New York, between 8:00 am and 4:00 

pm, Monday through Friday, except legal holidays.   

 

All interested persons will have an opportunity to be heard at the public hearing. 

 

The adoption of the proposed rates is a Type II Action pursuant to the State 

Environmental Quality Review Act, and no environmental review is required. 

 

 The Village complies with the Americans With Disabilities Act.  Disabled persons 

with special needs should contact the Village Clerk’s office at 516-678-9212 at least three 

business days prior to the hearing, so that reasonable efforts may be made to accommodate 

such needs. 

 

Dated: November 4, 2019 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES  

OF THE VILLAGE OF ROCKVILLE CENTRE 

 

 


